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January 5, 2015 

 

 

Region 19 Orchestra Directors: 

 

The administration, staff, students and parents of Atascocita High School welcome you to our campus for this 

year’s Region 19 U.I.L. High School Orchestra Solo and Ensemble Contest on Saturday, January 31, 2015. We are 

very excited to be hosting this event and hope that you and your students will enjoy being with us. 

 

Please review these guidelines in advance of the contest: 

 

1.) Upon arrival, directors should check in at the contest office, located in the medium ensemble room of the 

fine arts wing.  

2.) Please have your Form 1 completed for check-in. 

3.) Please submit all entry changes to Ben Gollehon in advance of the day of the contest. 

4.) Please be certain that all judging materials are original prints and have numbered measures. 

5.) Review your scheduled adjudication times with students and be sure that they are present and prompt. 

6.) Remind students that their class one solo must be performed from memory to qualify for the Texas State 

Solo & Ensemble Contest. 

7.) When entering the Atascocita High School campus, please use the bus entrance from West Lake Houston 

Parkway. Drivers are permitted to park in the available lot behind the school. Contest participants may 

then enter the school through the cafeteria entrance. Visible signs will be posted on this door. 

8.) Students are permitted to use the cafeteria only as a place for storing cases, warm-up, and refreshments. 

Please encourage your students to bring funds for the available concessions and remind them that food 

and drinks should be kept only in the cafeteria. 

9.) Please monitor your students, being certain that they are quiet in the areas outside of contest rooms. 

A.H.S volunteers will be present to assist directors with the monitoring of their room and to keep students 

quiet. 

 

Directors should develop a solo and ensemble schedule according to the assigned times provided for your school 

by the UIL Region 19 Executive Secretary. Please plan to follow this schedule and resolve any conflicts with your 

students, another school, or contact Ben Gollehon. 

 

If you have any questions concerning our campus, directions, or other items, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at 281-641-7578. 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

Colin Catoe   Elyse Catoe 
Atascocita High School    Atascocita High School 

Orchestra Director    Orchestra Director 

 


